
Comment on the change to WAC 390-16-335 
 
11/08/20 
Carolyn Logue 
 reported via email 
To:pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Hello, 
 
I am commenting on the permanent rules around the certification that contributions were not from 
foreign entities — specifically  
WAC 390-16-335 regarding the standard form/statement.  I am wondering if the “amount of 
contribution” must be required or can an association simply provide this certification in a blanket 
letter accompanying contribution checks regardless of amount? 
 
Thank you, 
Carolyn Logue 
 
CA Logue Public Affairs 
6514 78th Ave NE 
Olympia, WA  98516 
carolyn.logue@comcast.net 
360-789-3491 
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